
I am a job coach and support a gentleman Ted DeBock who has filed for unemployment 
benefits and has yet to receive them. I am emailing on his behalf. He is a driver for Uber and 
Lyft. He had stayed home since the governor’s stay at home order. He filed on April 7. He 
received a denial. He then filed a appeal and sent in the Cares Act form for self employed. He 
Files files every week and has not heard from anyone at the employment office.  
Please call him @Ted DeBock 503-507-5137 
 
Marci Gregory, CESP 
Certified Employment Support Professional 503-508-7850 Partnerships in Community Living 
 
 
 
Sent from my iPhone 
 


